
Executive Summary 
Prepared for Board of Trustees Meeting  

June 23, 2020 
Discussion of Survey Feedback on 2019-2020  

and Planning for 2020-2021 
 
 

 

Denton Independent School District 

 

Board Goal:   

 

In pursuit of excellence, we will: 

 Develop and maintain a culture where learning remains our first priority 

 Support a working environment ensuring open and transparent communication  

 Foster a positive, welcoming environment encouraging parent and community 

partnerships 

 

 
Purpose of Report  

 

The purpose of this report is to provide the trustees with feedback from our parents and families 

regarding their perceptions of the last quarter of the 2019-2020 school year and gather their 

feedback for the 2020-2021 re-entry plan and protocol for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

Objectives 

 

To gather parent feedback, recommendations, and perceptions as we prepare for the 2020-2021 

school year. 

 

Operational Impact  
 

A review of the information presented will guide the plan development for returning to school 

after the COVID-19 pandemic.  Future considerations for plexiglass dividers, personal protective 

equipment, hand washing stations, hand sanitizers, building cleanliness and sanitation, as well as 

dismissal and arrival protocols, social distancing strategies, and other training, procedures, or 

equipment may be impacted by the survey results. 

 

Other Options  

 

There are no other options for consideration at this time, as the purpose of the discussion is to 

share and gather information. 

 

 

 


